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From: Ann calabro <netbeep@yahoo.com> Thu, Feb 06, 201407:00 PM 

Subject : Concerns about Garden Remedies 

To : Slennon@newtonma.gov 

Reply To : Ann calabro <netbeep@yahoo.com> 

Dear Scott-

First let me say I am not opposed to medical marijuana. I am however concerned with the location for Garden Remedies. 

I live on Harvard St. Several times a day I exit Harvard onto Washington St. Below I have listed my concerns. 


1--The crosswalk in front of the building slated to be used is extremely 
dangerous. There was a fatality there when a woman tried to cross the street. 

2--There is very limited on street parking (metered). Very small parking lot for 
the employees of the building. 

3--The traffic going into Whole Foods and Marty's on any given day can cause 
a traffic jam. 

4--0ur Lady's Church and CATS academy are located down the street (not 

sure if more then 500ft.) 


5--The traffic from the new housing to be constructed on Court St. would empty 
onto Washington St. at the end of the block where Garden Remedies would be 
located. 

For these reasons I am against the location. Maybe someone could take a 
second look to make sure this is the safest place for people needing marijuana 
to access. 

As president of the board would you present this for me. 

Thanks, 

Ann Calabro 


When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is 
public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential. 
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